
VOTE NO on SB 761. There is no place for voter suppression in Oregon. We must protect, not ban, online 
petitions. 
 
We can act in official legal capacity in online form for contracts and govt filings, even register to vote. 
Why wouldn't we be able to collect official voter intent in the same way? 
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